
 

 

Central Bedfordshire Council 

Priory House, Monks Walk 

Chicksands, Shefford 

Bedfordshire SG17 5TQ 

 

Telephone 0300 300 8000 

Email info@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: STAT1/CRAN 

Email: schoolsforthefuture@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk  

Date: 7th June 2023 

 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
We are aware that you may be awaiting news of the Campton Academy 
expansion and relocation to a new site on Hitchin Road in Shefford. 
 
We had expected that the new school would be ready by September 2024, but 
unfortunately, this will not be possible.  
 
We realise that this may be disappointing news, but the process of transferring 
the land has taken longer than anticipated. We are in discussions with the 
developer and we will continue to work towards a solution.  
 
We will let you know when school place applications are open for the new site. 
In the meantime, you can still apply for a place at Campton Academy on the 
existing site.  
 
We apologise for any disruption this may cause and we will contact you again 
as soon as we have more information to update you with.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Peter Fraser 
Central Bedfordshire Council Assistant Director for Education 
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